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c)m,l FIAE RIFLES AND PISTOL3
Y F RIM FIRT

h'r‘ 8, M. Alvis submitted the SubeCommittee's preliminary report. The
Chairman requested esach Department review it for discussion at a
later meeting. _

The report does not mclude information on the effect of re-
pricing rim fire rifles.The Comittee instructed the Secretary to
prepare this information for the report. . s /Ur .
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EOLT ACTION RIM FIRE RIFTES = 2l INCH BATRELS . A o L ol rdmii‘;l*

sl il
Prodactt:m‘rawr'lf’ d the f£irst 24 inch barrel has 'been produced. «!I'he
conversion 1s more difficult than originally estimated. The pllgs .
run of several hundred barrels will have to be completed. t&. establist o
and correct all problems and to firm-up the economi fscxi;ged below:i, i
and shown in Table 3, attached. > e v

A preliminsry engineering sstimate of the Qrocei& :!.ndi*?gntes a’liguti 1400

to 3000 more rifles must be sold to orrset; the added co §t. The

2l inch barrels will increase operaking ca,,?ts 65'90 ar and will

‘ cost $8000 to start-up., This wilI'requireisel ga*11+oo ‘additional
C rifles each gea.r to recover the additional annua st and an

additional 1300 rifles duziﬂz ithe:life of the mde s to recover the

start-up costs. Algp, ‘the Plant Is attempting to achieve a lower
. ' cost, single=pass, ﬁproq?es&‘ to repiace: thg.-ﬁz‘ésent two-pass process. In

the event a sif;g].’e Pé3s processieouidrbe achieved for 20 inch but not
2% inch barrels, the dIpss'in sayings’would be $7500 per year, and
would reﬁuir&seﬁﬁng “En e.'g

this 1 % 8 tional 1600 rifles per year to offset
;Ls_ 0SSE ¢ #

ddare z.-’spl ed a Model 514 with 24 inch barrel and lcwer cost,
Amprs ”ince powder metal bolt handle and safety. These could
akl te sis '%aneously provided by January, 196% compared to about
Sg?tember for the 24 inch barrel only.

"\.gé.les asked the conversion to 24 inch barrels be accomplished as

Hrapidly as possible, without delayiag for other features. They stated
the Boy's Carbine should be continued with & 20 inch barrel for

correct.proportion of barrel to the shorter stock length.

Meeting adjourned 11:00 a.m.

Next meeting September 10.
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L.D. COX
Secretary

WILO0815



